
  

 

Meetings with PM Marape 

 

On 26 May 2020, Ambassador Kuniyuki Nakahara met PM James 

Marape together with the Heads of Mission from Australia, NZ and US to 

discuss progress toward PNG’s electrification goals at PM’s Office.  

On 27 May 2020, Ambassador Nakahara also had bilateral talks with 

PM Marape and exchanged views on the ways to strengthening bilateral 

relations between Japan and PNG. 

 


